RE: Coaching

Ken Tharman <ktharman@nvhuskies.org>
Tue 8/8/2023 9:52 AM

To:Glenn Brands <gbrands@equitybank.com>

| appreciate you letting me know.
| would ask that you turn in your key card ... as we can buzz people in from afar, if we know access is needed.

Thank you.

From: Glenn Brands <gbrands@equitybank.com>
Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 2:31 PM

To: Ken Tharman <ktharman@nvhuskies.org>
Subject: Coaching

Ken: I will be unable to be the assistant boys basketball coach for the coming year.
Accept this as my resignation.

If possible, | would appreciate maintaining my school key as | am more than happy to
continue to open the gym up for the students.

Thank You,

Glenn

Glenn Brands

Almena, KS
Cell: 785.877.6018 | Office:: 785.669.2486 |
ghrands@equitybank.com |
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